VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT
February 16, 2021
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met February 16, 2021 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by  President Liles.  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. Wornick, Comm. McDonald, Comm. Bales and WVFD Chief Odom. 

There were no Public comments.

The minutes of the  January19, 2021 meeting were approved.  A motion was made to accept by Comm. Wornick and seconded by Comm. Fisher. The motion to accept was unanimous.

WVFD     Chief Odom went over the training procedures for the new members of WVFD. 

Building status    One more contractor will be inspecting the site before bidding on dirt work at station. WVFD now has permission to hook up to the WPOA sewer.

Treasurer’s report   Treasurer’s report was read. A motion to accept was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded                 

                                 by Comm. Wornick. The motion to accept was unanimous. Comm. .

Old and New Business:  

1) Comm. McDonald  brought up the need for a message board at the Station for posting notices

especially meeting notices.

                             2)    There was a short discussion of the HVAC completion. 

The next meeting was set for March 16, 2021. Changed to March 23, 2021 by email vote.

A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The motion to adjourn was unanimous.

General discussion. A short discussion of the need for an a notice board at the station. Particulary for the meeting notice posting.  Chief Odom said he may be able to provide one for the station.
